
 CHESTERFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

Notice of Polling District and Polling Place Review 
 

Notice is hereby given that Chesterfield Borough Council is conducting a 
review of polling districts and polling places that fall within the borough of 
Chesterfield.  
 
The (Acting) Returning Officer (ARO) for the Parliamentary constituencies of 
Chesterfield and North East Derbyshire will comment on the proposals. Those 
representations will be published on the Council’s website and will be 
available for inspection at Chesterfield Borough Council, Town Hall, Rose Hill, 
Chesterfield, S40 1LP.  
 
The Council welcomes input from any elector resident within the borough of 
Chesterfield.  
 
The Council would also welcome the views of all residents, particularly 
disabled residents, or any person or body with expertise in access for persons 
with any type of disability. 
 
Any person or body making representation should, if possible, give alternative 
places that may be used as polling places. 
 
Comments and representations may be submitted as follows: 
 
By post  Democratic and Elections Manager, Chesterfield Borough 

Council, Town Hall, Rose Hill, Chesterfield S40 1LP 
By email  elections@chesterfield.gov.uk 
By 
completing 
an online 
survey  

chesterfieldboroughcouncil.welcomesyourfeedback.net/s/ruprab 

 
All representations must be made by no later than Monday 28 October 
2024.  
 
Timetable 
Date  
23 September 2024 Publication of notice of review and commencement of 

the review. Start of public consultation.  
23 September 2024 Publication of (Acting) Returning Officer’s comments 

and proposals. 
28 October 2024 End of public consultation period. 
15 November 2024 Final proposals published via meeting agenda for the 

Employment and General Committee on the 25 
November 2024 

25 November 2024 Final proposals considered by Employment and 
General 

1 December 2024 Publish revised register of electors  

https://chesterfieldboroughcouncil.welcomesyourfeedback.net/s/ruprab


 
The outcome of the review will be available for inspection on the Council’s 
website and Chesterfield Borough Council Offices, Town Hall, Rose Hill, 
Chesterfield, S41 1LP.  
 
Anybody making representations should be aware that, upon completion of 
the review, all correspondence and representations received must, by law, 
also be published.  
 
Dated: 23 September 2024  
 
Huw Bowen 
Electoral Registration Officer  
Chesterfield Borough Council  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


